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Notice of Construction 
 
 

 
November 14, 2014 

 
 
 
 
On Friday 11-21-14 AAA Paving will be moving to Phase I Step 3 of the construction phasing for 
the Hedwig Roadway Improvements Project. This is the final phase. Beginning on this date the 
traffic will be placed on the new paving to one way traffic southbound only between Beinhorn 
and Hedwig Shadows Dr. 
 
Please adhere to all construction and detour signs directing the northbound traffic around. 
Please drive slow through the construction site for safety of the public and workers. 
 
 Thank you in advance for your patience and consideration during this construction phase. 
 
 
 
HDR, Inc. (Engineer) 
Mitch Parnell, Constr. Inspector – 713-545-7582 
 
AAA Asphalt Paving (Contractor) 
Rayferd Colburn, Gen. Superintendent – 713-898-6577 
James Hamilton, Foreman – 281-669-6454 
 
 
 


